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Silks on the Downs
We are collaborating with Silks on the Downs in creating a “Local History and Heritage” project as part of their Community Benefit Programme.  This aims to deliver benefits to the community in general and is an essential part of the fund raising exercise.  We want to include the wider membership and community in future discussions and implementation.  To do this we envisage a small team chosen from the Silks, History Group and wider community to sketch out a broad approach. Once we have the initial team in place and understand how to proceed we will then call for volunteers to work on specific aspects
Barrow update
The Archaeological project on the Bronze Age barrow in the churchyard has been completed ( see: https://tinyurl.com/2h9dybyx  ) and the barrow re-seeded.  This restores and makes visible again a very unusual and important archaeological site.

Audio History
A small group have trialled a new Audio History project. Once we have transcribed the recording, a slow process, we can then edit it and make it available either in text format or audio on the website.  We are also revisiting earlier recordings and extracting useful information and stories which we will make available.  
Mapping
Another project has been using mapping software to track the change of land ownership in the large estates in the parish, with some interesting results. 
WI and Millennium Books
The text from the WI and Millennium books is being scanned to make it simple to access the information currently hidden in them.  By making the data searchable we can begin to correlate isolated facts and create more of a coherent local story.   We are contemplating creating a new photo book for 2022.  See the History Group website for more information.
Website appeal and Social Media query
We are looking for someone to shadow our webmaster so it our site will be accessible in the future.  In addition, the question of launching the Group onto Facebook has been raised.  If you feel you would like to become involved, either in administering the website and/or Facebook, please contact the History Group through their website.
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